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Help Mate:

Action Step
Interim options: Hope talked to him about his brother but he said no - she's hoping to get him to talk to you tonight
Interim options: Jessiesuggesﬁec- mother maybe? Jessie had talked to her before. Just explore any options

togoto ion Army Monday 3/28
Follow up on HACA opportunity
Explore i ily possibilities and ask i he needs help facilitating
Work on truck situation; could he stay with his mother short-term until his unit is ready?
you're up to date here
you're up to date here

Follow up on landlord contact! Jessie said if he doesn't have that to ask to talk to his brother who would be helpful

Kat and | talked to him about move in costs - could follow up with him but | think ball is in his court and he has all the info for now

Ask about Salvation Army - had previously been willing to go and then changed his mind but worth continuing to offer/explore

you're up to date here

you're up to date here - maybe remind him that if he wants bus ticket or move in costs that needs to be done by Friday

could talk about Salvation Army - he'd previously been willing to go but most recently said he wasn't

We don't have an option for him - could ask if he has ideas or needs any help with friends/family

JF said he's projected to move in April so needs an interim place - Hope will talk to him about shelter

He's told Sunrise at different times that he was open to Salvation Army and then not, and that he wanted a bus ticket back home (eastern NC) - so could follow up on those options

d togoto ion Army Monday 3/28
Told Hope today that she has a room to rent - Hope's sending her to talk to you tonight
you're up to date here
you're up to date here
you're up to date here

follow up on room to rent where her friend is

Discuss interim option, but | don't think he's willing to go to a shelter

Could check in on status but they should be moving in with his mom when she gets her trailer set

you're up to date here

Could discuss interim option but when | talked to her last week she didn't want shelter

Is mad at Sunrise, says someone stole some of his stuff while he was away, hasn't been very willing to have a conversation. Was recently gone and staying with someone after detox - could that be an option for him?
JF said he's projected to move in April so needs an interim place - Hope will talk to him about shelter

you're up to date here

you're up to date here mostly - Mr. P and | talked with them last night about being able to stay up to 30 days after dosing, so they know they have more time. He's supposed to have his PO email me that letter





